
**Draft** NPA Technology Support Policy 

As an institution NPA will support all students in having adequate access to the internet and to any 
technology tools needed for success in their schoolwork.  

At the start of each school year, NPA will identify any students in need of internet access or other 
technology tools. Once identified, NPA staff will work individually with each family to ensure that 
internet access and technology tools are in place, including assisting families financially with internet 
service plans and other technology tools, as needed. In evaluating student needs, NPA staff will 
determine the appropriate steps to take in order to provide each student with internet access and any 
needed technology tools, in consultation with the student and student’s parents.  

NPA will strive to ensure that all students have access to the internet and appropriate technology 
tools by the end of the second week of the Fall Semester each year. NPA will also follow up 
periodically with students identified as having internet access or technology needs, to ensure that 
these needs are being met on an ongoing basis.  


